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Have we learned nothing in this state? 

 

FACTORY......FARMS.....DON’T.....WORK!..... 

 

It was “studied” and passed into fruition in Morrow Co. that it was alright to allow  

CAFO’S into the area.  

How did that work out? Not very well. The Nitrate level in the ground water is through 

the roof.  

People are unable to drink the water in their wells. Some maybe are...because they 

were told it was “safe”.  

God help them... 

 

Our first, and only consideration should be the citizens in the affected area, not some 

faceless mega corporation /conglomerate who cares nothing about the community 

they move in to.  

 

To repeat an age-old adage: 

If not careful, you will get everything the chicken laid, but the egg.   


